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Request for immediate reevaluation of City agreement with PG&E

Michael Dawson <mdawson@gmail.com> Fri, May 5, 2017 at 2:00 PM
To: MAnderson@lovelafayette.org, mmitchell@lovelafayette.org, cityhall <cityhall@lovelafayette.org>, "Falk, Steven"
<SFalk@ci.lafayette.ca.us>

Cc: savelafayettetrees@gmail.com

Dear City Council and City Staff,

Please see our response to the March 27th CPSI-related agreement between the city and PG&E. We request an
immediate reevaluation of this process as we understand tree removal will start in June. This request is made with the
support of over 1500 people who have signed our petition.

We hope this document acts as support and a guide for a more successful outcome than the unfortunate removal of
272 trees across the city.

We believe we are aligned in the City's wish to save as many trees as possible. Gina and | are available at any time to
further discuss the contents of this document.

Respectfully,

Michael and Gina Dawson
www.savelafayettetrees.org
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